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RE: Webinar for Grades 3-8 Mathematics Alternate Test Specifications Confirmation

The North Carolina Department of Public Instruction (NCDPI) is recruiting teachers, who use
the Mathematics Extended Content Standards for grades 3-8, to participate in the webinar for
Mathematics Alternate Test Specifications Confirmation on Wednesday, October 4, 2017, from
3:30-4:15 p.m.

During this webinar, participants will be introduced to the Extended Content Standards for
grades 3-8 mathematics, the initial findings of panelists from the grades 3-8 Mathematics
Alternate Test Specifications meeting, and the proposed test specifications for the alternate
assessments. Following the webinar, participants will receive a survey to provide feedback on
the proposed test specifications.

Please share this information with all grades 3-8 exceptional children teachers in your LEA or
charter school. To register for this webinar, or to receive additional information, please follow
this link: https://goo.gl/forms/oNt411fFgDAaSGqC2.

For additional questions, please email Iris.Irving@dpi.nc.gov.
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